DEATH ANNIVERSARY OF DR.APJ.ABDUL KALAM

The Sindhi Eco Club of the English Department commemorated the death anniversary of Dr.Abdul Kalam on 27/7/2022. Faculty Coordinator of the Eco Club Mrs.G.Tamilselvi and students of the Eco Club with the Faculty from the Department of English Dr.S.Shobana, Dr.R.Lakshmi and Dr.N.Giridharan visited the Tree Bank of Mr.G.Mullaivanam, popular for his contribution towards greening our environment. Mr.G.Mullaivanam provided them valuable information on the unique variety of saplings in the tree bank. He donated saplings which were planted by the Eco Club members near their homes.





INTERNATIONAL OZONE DAY

The Eco Club of Sindhi College participated in the tree plantation drive conducted at the Aringar Anna Government Hospital of Indian Medicine, in association with the Tree Bank at N.S.K.Nagar on 16/9/22 to create awareness on the occasion of the International Ozone Day. The students of the Eco Club along with the Faculty coordinators Dr.S.Shobana and Mrs.G.Tamilselvi took part in the program. They planted 200 saplings in the hospital campus. Students took the Ozone day pledge promising to protect the earth and preserve life.







VISIT TO NATIONAL EXPO ON ECO-ALTERNATIVES

The Government of Tamil Nadu and the Tamil Nadu Pollution Control Board conducted a National Expo on Eco-alternatives to single use plastics on 26th and 27th September 2022 at the Chennai Trade Centre, Nandambakkam. The program was aimed to create awareness among the public on the ill-effects of use and disposal of plastics. The student volunteers of the ECO Club of Sindhi College and the Faculty coordinator of the ECO Club, Mrs.S.Subhapriya visited the Expo on 27/09/2022. The Expo was beneficial to the students. It helped them to understand the methods of using alternatives for banned plastics.





